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          Memo 

 
To: Board of Directors       
From: Larrie Ann Davis 
Date: June 21, 2022 
Subject: Surplus Equipment 2014 Ford Explorer 

 
 

In May 2022 the Board declared the attached 2014 Ford Explorer as surplus equipment.  
Director Stone requested this item be brought back to the Board for further discussion. 



NOTICE OF SALE 
SURPLUS EQUIPMENT  

The Board of Directors of the Crestline Village Water District has declared the following 
equipment as surplus property and will be sold, in “AS IS” condition, to the highest bidder at or 
above the established minimum bid. 
 

2014 FORD EXPLORER SPORT UTILITY 4D, 40,500 MILES   
Minimum Bid, “AS IS”, $16,500. 

 

 
The vehicle is available for inspection at the Crestline Village Water District Maintenance Yard 
at 777 Cottonwood Drive, Crestline. 
 
Sealed bids to be submitted to the Water District office no later than 4:00 p.m., Friday, June 
17, 2022. Bids to be opened at the June 21, 2022, Board Meeting. 
 
Payment for equipment shall be by cash, certified check or money order no later than 5 
working days from the notification of highest bidder. 

 
NO BID BELOW THE MINIMUM WILL BE ACCEPTED 

 
Thomas Weddle, General Manager 
Crestline Village Water District 
909-338-1727 
 
Dated: May 12, 2022 


